
Continued… 

As a result of this and the current priorities of CDCR, we are taking a hiatus on the incarcerated 
women’s child support video.  As mentioned, we have a nearly completed script and are ready 
to go once CDCR is able to recommit to the project. The subcommittee is moving on to our next 
project – most likely the development of a Non IV-D video. Stay tuned. 

	
  

	
  


